



Nissan North America, Inc. Corporate Office P.O. Box 685001 Franklin, TN 37068-5001 Telephone: 615-725-1000

September 8, 2021

Mr. John Morris Department of Mathematics Casa Grande Union High School 2730 North Trekell Road Casa Grande, Arizona 85122

Dear Mr. Morris:

Thank you for your invitation to Nissan to sponsor the FIRST Robotics Team at Casa Grande Union High School. Enclosed is our check in the amount of \$10,000 to support the team.

Nissan supports many initiatives across the country, and our philanthropy focuses on those that promote education, environmental stewardship and humanitarian relief. The hands-on learning afforded to students who participate in the FIRST program will help young people learn more about STEM subjects that could prove valuable to them in future careers.

On behalf of Nissan Americas and Nissan Technical Center North America, I wish you much success as you continue your efforts to promote real-world success through the academic activities offered to students at Casa Grande Union High School.

Best regards,

Parul Bajaj Senior manager

Nissan Philanthropy

Enclosure